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a.  Receive a presentation on the Final Draft Report “Evaluation and Analysis of Monterey County’s Solid
Waste Management System”; and

b.  Provide direction to staff.
RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Board of Supervisors:

a. Receive a presentation on the Final Draft Report “Evaluation and Analysis of Monterey County’s Solid
Waste Management System;” and

b. Provide direction to staff.

SUMMARY:
The attached final draft report provides a comprehensive evaluation, analysis, scenarios and recommendations
related to an integrated countywide waste management approach.

DISCUSSION:
In 2013, the Monterey Bay Area Managers Group, composed of local government and special district chief
executive offices, began discussions on the need to analyze the most effective approaches to waste management
countywide.  Subsequent to a recommendation by the managers group, an agreement was approved to identify
roles, responsibilities and goals of a countywide integrated solid waste management system.  The parties to this
agreement included the County of Monterey, Salinas Valley Solid Waste Authority (SVSWA), Monterey
Regional Waste Management District (MRWMD) and the cities of Carmel-by-the-Sea, Del Rey Oaks,
Gonzales, Greenfield, King City, Marina, Monterey, Pacific Grove, Salinas, Sand City, Seaside and Soledad.

The parties acknowledged that:
1. The objective of the analysis was not to merge the two existing solid waste processing and disposal

agencies.
2. The SVSWA and MRWMD set their respective rates as their boards determine appropriate and that

nothing in the analysis has the objective of establishing a uniform and equalized countywide rate
structure between the two authorities.

3. All parties would share in the cost of the study to be done by an outside party with the City of Gonzales
as the lead (contracting) agency.

An RFP process was conducted leading to the selection of the R3 Consulting Group, Inc. to prepare the
analysis. At the Board of Supervisors meeting on July 21, 2015, the consultant will present the results of the
analysis which provides recommendations intended to result in a more cost effective approach to providing
solid waste and recycling services to member agencies while still meeting or exceeding State and local waste
diversion mandates.

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
The County Administrative Office is a member of the Monterey Bay Area Managers Group and its Solid Waste
Steering Committee.  The Health Department Environmental Health Bureau also participated in this effort.
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FINANCING:
Total cost of the solid waste study was $150,000.  A cost sharing allocation was determined by percentage of
population, solid waste generation and assessed value.  Pursuant to this approach, the County’s cost share was
$35,846.

Prepared by:

____________________________________
Nicholas E. Chiulos
Assistant County Administrative Officer

Attachments:
- Final Draft Report “Evaluation and Analysis of Monterey County’s Solid Waste Management System,”

dated July 7, 2015.
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